
 
 
 

 
Wibsey Primary School 

North Road, Wibsey, Wibsey, Bradford, BD6 1RL 
Tel: 01274 678016/775545 

Headteacher: Mr N M Cooper 
 

 
 
15th June 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
YEAR 5 SWIMMING – THURSDAY 20TH JULY 2017 
 
As the children have worked particularly hard this year in their swimming lessons, Richard Dunn 
Sports Centre have provided us with the opportunity to use the swim and slide facilities on Thursday 
20th July 2017, at a cost of £1 each. The children will be going as a full year and will have an hour to 
use the facilities - the pool will also be available for children that do not wish to use the slides. This 
will take place during the normal swimming slot that the children currently have and children will need 
to bring the same swimming kit as usual.  
 
Many thanks. 
 
 
Mr Dunderdale 
Year 5 Class Teacher 
 
 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
YEAR 5 SWIMMING – THURSDAY 20TH JULY 2017 

 
I do/do not give permission for my son/daughter to use the slide facilities at Richard Dunn Sport 
Centre on Thursday 20th July 2017. 
 
I have paid £1 via ParentPay 
OR 
My child does not wish to use the slides 
 
 
Name of child: …………………………………………  Class …………… 
 
 
Signature: …………………………………………………………………………… 

 
 


